g.ll.pareeve.yr11cltr 13th January 2017

Dear Parents and Students

<u>Year 11 Subject Consultation – Thursday 2nd February 2017 3.15 p.m. – 7.00 p.m.</u>

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Subject Consultation Evening on Thursday 2nd February.

Your daughter will receive an appointment card which should be taken to lessons over the next two weeks in order to book appointments with staff.

At the evening itself, the appointment card will be used to complete current grades and a target for improvement. Please read the guidelines on the back of the card.

This is a vital evening in the Year 11 calendar and a fantastic opportunity for parents to discuss the progress being made by their daughter in all lessons. We therefore hope that all students and parents will be able to attend. If parents are not available, then girls should make every effort to attend on their own.

We look forward to seeing you on 2nd February.

Yours sincerely

Mr B Burley

Assistant Headteacher